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RE: USCG PROTOCOL AND COVER SHEET   

SPECIMEN ID NUMBER: 2070008172 LUCAS WELDIN 
 
Please fill out a copy of the attached USCG Request Form for the above-mentioned Specimen Id# 
and either  fax or email it back to me directly. 

Please reference the below steps when requesting the additional paperwork for all Coast Guard 
drug tests that require it. 

USCG Protocol Requests: 

*Upon completing a Federal urine drug test for USCG, when the donor requires additional US 
Coast Guard paperwork to be completed please fax or email the MRO copy of the Federal Chain of 
Custody form to me directly along with my  "Company Ordering USCG Review" cover letter (see 
attached).   

*Please fill in the blanks on the cover provided and fax/email it to me directly with a copy of the 
Federal Chain of Custody form.  We do not need the CG-719p form that the donor may have with 
them at the time of collection.  The MRO will provide originals to you via your standard protocol. 

*Please note if the attached cover is not received and/or not faxed or emailed to me 
directly with the CCF, the additional Coast Guard paperwork may be delayed or not 
completed at all. 

*Once the result has been reviewed by the MRO, a copy of the result, CG719p and CCF will be sent 
via your standard protocol.  The originals will be regular mailed to your office or the donor’s 
address if it is provided.  Please be advised that under new regulations from the Coast 
Guard, they will no longer accept a dilute specimen. The MRO suggests a 
recollection and will not provide the paperwork for a dilute specimen. 

*Please note there is an additional fee of $10.00 for the Coast Guard paperwork.  
This will be billed to you at the end of the month in which a USCG test was completed.  Please 
contact me directly with any questions. 

Thank you,   

Allison               D.R.S.    T: (800) 526-9341 Ext. 124  F: (516) 809-4124  E: allison@drsmro.com 
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